
 
Product Compliance Specialists Ltd                                                                                                                 Tel: +44 1844 273 277 
The Malthouse, Malthouse Square,   Fax: +44 1844 273 278  
Princes Risborough www.productcompliancespecialists.com 
Bucks, HP27 9AZ                                                                                                                  info@productcompliancespecialists.com 
United Kingdom     

 

Kiwa House, Malvern View Business Park, Stella Way, Bishops Cleeve, Cheltenham, GL52 7DQ, UK        Company Reg.  5101011 
Registered in England and Wales                                                                                                                   Doc ref: RU1607007 

Regulatory Alert - Mexico 
IFT to be closed for business from 18-Jul to 29-Jul 

inclusive 
 
Mexican RF body, Instituto Federal de Telecomunicaciones (IFT), has announced that it 

will be closed for business from 18th July to 29th July inclusive for their annual holiday 

period. 

 

During this period, no Type Approval applications will be able to be submitted to IFT and 

applications currently under review are expected to be delayed by up to 2 weeks. 

 

It is understood that Mexican Safety body, Normalización y Certificación Electrónica, S.C 

(NYCE) will continue to be operational during this period. 

 

 

 

For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Phil Theodosiou 

Product Compliance Specialists 

Email: phil@productcompliancespecialists.com  
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